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CA-256-21
New York, 5 August 2021

Excellency,

[ have the honour to thank you for your kind letter, inviting Member States to participate
in the next edition of the High-level political forum (HLPF). I firmly believe that the HLPF has
proven to be an excellent platform to exchange views, challenges and best practices among
Member States to implement and review the 2030 Agenda.

[ am pleased to inform you that the Government of the Principality of Andorra would be
honoured to participate and is ready to present its second Voluntary National Review (VNR)
during the next HLPF, which will be held in 2022. T am convinced that the experience of Andorra
with regard to the activities and political actions to implement the Sustainable Development Goals

will significantly contribute to the work of the ECOSOC and will help in the success of the 2030
Agenda.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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Guillem Kallis Baldrich
Chargé d’ Affaires a.i.

H.E. Mr. Collen Vixen Kelapile

President of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC)
United Nations

New York, NY

Two United Nations Plaza, 27th Floor - New York, N.Y. 10017
Telephone (1-212) 750-8064, Facsimile (1-212) 750-6630



